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Unicorn Riot 

Corrections Policy 

 

 

As a news organization we strive to publish information that is factually 
accurate. That said, we do make mistakes and there are times when we need to 
make an update or correction regarding a particular story. If any such changes 
need to be made after a story has been published, then an editorial disclaimer 
will be posted to highlight the changes and the date on which those changes 
were made. Grammar corrections do not require a disclaimer. 

  

Furthermore, media content published by Unicorn Riot can be removed or 
edited if: 

1. There is a clear violation of our media collective agreements and/or 
process. 

2. For racism, transphobia, homophobia, xenophobia, or other 
discrimination. 

3. The underlying facts are not true. 

 


